
 

 

           16th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 

Year 2 Sports Afternoon at Priory Junior School 
 
I am delighted to inform you that as part of the smooth transition between the 
Infants and the Juniors, our Year 6 sports leaders will be organising and delivering a 
fun afternoon of sport activities at the Junior school on Friday 8th July 2022, 
beginning at 1:30pm and finishing at 2:20pm. Sport is a key part of life at Priory 
Junior School, we participate in the School Games initiative and we would like to 
show the children how much fun they can have and the responsibilities they can 
take on as they progress through the school. 
 
Your child will participate in a variety of activities involving throwing, running and 
jumping alongside the Year 3 children. The entire year group will visit and participate 
in these activities. Your child will then return to the Infant School with their class, 
however, you will be able to collect your child at the end of the event if you wish. 
 
If your child does not currently attend the Infant School, you are more than 
welcome to bring your child too, please come to Reception for the times stated 
above. 
 
Please ensure your child has: a water bottle, sun cream and a sun hat. 
 
We would love it if you would like to attend the event and spectating is very much 
encouraged. We look forward to, hopefully, seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
J. Emmess 
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